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April 7, 2011

MEMO:

TO: Commissioner Julian Tackett

FROM: Assistant Commissioner Darren Bilberry AR
RE: Prime Date Final Analysis

On February 21, 2011 Gary Lawson ran a final schedule audit and found 43 of
our member schools that play girls basketball to be out of compliance with our 40%
Prime Date requirement. Based upon his initial audit on the first playing date of
November 29, 2010, all but three of these schools (Bath County, Morgan County, and
Shawnee) were in compliance with the 40% Prime Date requirement, but due to
weather related cancellations, were forced to reschedule some of their games thereby
putting them out of compliance. Although Bath County High School and Morgan County
High School were not in compliance after the initial schedule audit, they did indeed
make adjustments to their schedules after being contacted by Mr. Lawson, but were
also forced to reschedule some games due to weather. All of these schools requested
and were granted a waiver of the 40 %Prime Date Requirement due to weather related
cancellations.

Shawnee High School's home gymnasium was damaged by the scoreboard
falling on it during the pre-season. Neither the girls or boys basketball teams were able
to play any home games until the floor was repaired on January 18, 2011. As a result,
Shawnee High School was also granted a waiver of the 40% Prime Date requirement.
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